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From the Chief Executive counci| tor 
hea|thcare 
regutatory 
excellence 

BY E-MAIL 

Niall Dickson 
Chief Executive 
General Medical Council 
Regent’s Place 
350 Euston Road 
London 
NW1 3JN 

3 June 2010 

Dear ~ Code Ai 

Learning from the Gosport War Memorial Hospital Cases 

When we last met we discussed the handlin~of the Gosport yVar Memorial Hospital 
fitness to practise cases. We have had many membem of th~ families and other members 
of the public contact CHRE to raise their concerns about’the handling of the cases. I’ve 
also discussed this with~Dickon Weir-Hughes~at the N MC. 

We recognise that these were complex cases which have been handled by the GMC and 
other regulatory and~regal authorities. In the spirit of continuous improvement and learning 
from past experiences, we would like to hold a~j0int meeting with the GMC and the NMC 
to discusswhether any iess~ns can be ie~lme~ from the handling of these cases. In 
particular, in relation to communication with all parties and the co-ordination of cases 
between regulators. 

,!_f._y_.o_._U_._.w_.~.d_._._b_.e_._.h_._ap_p._¥_.t_.o_._p,.a.#_i._�_i.pate in such a meeting_,., please contact[ ......... ~~i~-/~- ....... 
..c._°_._d..e_._._A_ ................................................................. i who 

meeting to occur at a convenient time for everyone. 

Kind regards, 

Harry Cayton 

Council for Heatthcare Regulatory Excetlence 

! 1 Strand, London WC2N 5HR 
T 020 7389 8030 F 020 7389 8040 www.chre.org.~k 


